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From the Desk of Mrs. Constable 
 

 From the Desk of Mrs. Constable  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish our Glen Brae community a very Happy New Year. I 

sincerely hope you had a wonderful Christmas Holiday. As a new year begins and with report 

cards coming home in February, it’s time to re-focus and set goals for learning.  

How many times has your child told you that they have no homework? If the answer is 

“always”, please know that is probably not accurate. Most teachers here at Glen Brae use an 

electronic platform where parents can go on and view everything that is going on in the 

classroom. It will show assignments, due dates and upcoming events. If you are not sure how to 

access this for your child’s class, please contact your child’s homeroom teacher and ask them to 

walk you through accessing this tool on line.  

 

A fun filled December! 

A very special thank you to our staff and members of our student council for planning such a fun 

filled December. We had an electives day that had students engaged in everything from Salsa 

Dancing to Baking. During the last week of December we enjoyed a door decorating contest, 

pajama day, ugly Christmas sweater day and a Christmas dance. Thanks to everyone for all their 

hard work and effort into making these days so exciting for our students.  

 
Grade 7 Muskoka Trip  
On January 16th – 18th our Grade 7 students will be off to Muskoka Woods. A 
very special Thank You to Mrs. Sindall for organizing such a wonderful excursion 
for our students. Please make sure your child is well prepared for the cold, wet 
winter weather.  
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Out of school Electives Day in February 
The staff at Glen Brae are planning educational excursions outside of the 
building on February 6th 2019. Students will have a choice of a variety of field 
trips to choose from. Trip forms are going home on Tuesday January 8th.  

Here are the trips and cost associated with each trip: 

Skiing- $50.00 

Bowling- $24.00 

Art Gallery- $18.00 

Dance Studio- $25.00 

Hockey Hall Fame- $22.00 

Bird Conservatory- $30.00 

Gravity Climbing- $25.00 

Zacada Circus School/ Ninja Warrior $30.00 

 
 

 

 
 

Grad Photos  
Grade 8 Graduation Photos will take place on January 24th, 2019  
 
 

P.A day  
The next P.A day is Friday January 25th, 2018. There is no school for students on 
this day. 
 

 

  

 

Subscribe to the Glen Brae Website  

Parents are asked to go to the Glen Brae website and click on “Subscribe” (or go directly to: 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/glenbrae/subscribe/). This will enable us to update you when new 

items are posted to our website. Helping us in the way will allow us to save hundreds of dollars 

in photocopying/paper charges that can then be redirected to purchases for classrooms. You 

may unsubscribe any time in the future.  
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Allergy Alert 

Please remember that we have several students and staff with life threatening allergies to nuts 

and certain scents and perfumes. Please refrain from sending food items that may contain nuts 

and please ensure your child is not wearing strong perfumes/sprays or deodorants.  

Thank you so much for your support 

 

 

 

 

A Message from our new trustee 
Hello Parents, Guardians and Caregivers!  

My name is Carole Paikin Miller and I am your School Board Trustee representative for Ward 5.  

As a school board trustee, my role is to maintain a focus on student achievement, well-being and 

equity and to participate in making decisions that benefit our board’s entire jurisdiction while 

representing the interest of my constituents. I look forward to visiting our schools and seeing all 

of the hard work that is taking place by students and staff.  

I’d invite you to reach out to me to introduce yourself and share any positive feedback or 

concerns you might have about the schools in our ward. I can be reached by email at 

cpamill@hwdsb.on.ca or by phone at 365-336-4480.  
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January 2019 Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

7 
 

8 
Sherwood visits 
re: option 
sheets – 12:30  
 
Field trip forms 
go home today 

 

9 
 

10 
 

11 
 
Parent consent 
for field trip is 
due today. 

Payment is 
not due today 
 

14 15 16 
 
Grade 7 Trip to 
Muskoka 

17 
 

Grade 7 Trip to 
Muskoka 

18 
 
Grade 7 Trip to 
Muskoka 

21 
Glendale here to 
do option sheets 
with grade 8 

22 23 24 
Grade 8 
Graduation 
Photos today  

25 
 
P.A Day  
No school for 
students 

28 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

29 30 31 
Principal’s 
Awards 
Assembly 
9:00a.m. 

February 1 
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